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One more important price for a famous castle 
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The chairman of the Cort Adeler Society gave on Friday to Mads Bøttger, the owner of 
Dragsholm Castle, an honorific testimony to honor the castle’s development. 
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Both of them had to go the castle’s chapel where there is a portrait of Cort Adeler.

The name Adeler is close attached to the history of Dragsholm castle, from Cort Adeler, who 
was a danish-norwegian seaofficer and especially from his son Frederik Christian Adeler, who
restaured the castle in 1697 to make it again as a unique baroque castle, and in 1785 the castle
was baptised to Adelersborg until the feudatary baron Georg Frederik Otto Zypten-Adeler in 
1868 used again the name of Dragsholm Slot

The name Adeler is still honored in Norway, at least at the Cort Adeler Society whose 
chairman was in the castle on Friday to give the owner, Mads Bøttger, the Society’s plaquette.
This took place also in the castle’s chapel under the portrait of Cort Adeler.

During the last years, the chairman of the Society, Rune Engen-Glug, has been living several 
times in the castle, and both he and the Adeler Society have been following the development 
of the castle.

And they must have liked what they saw. In any case, the board of the Cort Adeler Society 
decided to give the castle a testimony of honour in form of a plaquette which will be hung in 
the castle.

The chairman of the Cort Adeler Society came to Dragsholm castle from Brevik in Norway, 
and it was a proud castleowner who received this sign of honour which once again reminds us
about the historical significance of the castle.


